M Gmall Ryan Mulhall <cartesianryan@gmail.com>

DXF for Review - re-approve for Replat of Lot 2-A, 2-B, & 2-C, Tract S-1, Atrisco BP,
Un2 [PR-2022-007645]

Muzzey, Devin P. <dmuzzey@cabq.gov> Wed, Dec 18, 2024 at 3:41 PM
To: Ryan Mulhall <cartesianryan@gmail.com>, Planning Plat Approval <platgisreview@cabg.gov>
Cc: "Rodenbeck, Jay B." <jrodenbeck@cabq.gov>

Thank you Ryan,

The DXF for PR-2022-007645 — Atrisco Business Park Unit 2, Lots 2-A-1 thru 2-C-1 — has been approved. This email will
notify the DHO office.

Best,
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Devin Muzzey
gis specialist

e dmuzzey@cabg.gov

cabg.gov/planning

From: Ryan Mulhall <cartesianryan@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2024 11:24 AM

To: Planning Plat Approval <platgisreview@cabq.gov>

Subject: DXF for Review - re-approve for Replat of Lot 2-A, 2-B, & 2-C, Tract S-1, Atrisco BP, Un2 [PR-2022-007645]

[EXTERNAL] Forward to phishing@cabg.gov and delete if an email causes any concern.

Good afternoon Mr. Muzzey,

Attached is our DXF and pdf for our Proposed subdivision (replat) of Lot 2-A, 2-B, & 2-C, Tract S-1, Atrisco Business
Park, Unit 2 [PR-2022-007645]. This replat moves an existing 25' public water and sewer easement [6] over to the
west property line, creating [9] on the west margin of all three lots.



